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Comments: Addendum to previous comment - very much concur with comments below regarding the

inadvisability of a proposed Perseverance cabin for the reasons already given (accessibility and risk to structure),

and particularly if construction of a cabin is proposed for the Minerva side where hikers come to enjoy the special

ambience of the lakeshore. Please rethink that option for another place and time and work to maintain and repair

our wonderful trails and other recreational facilities. Our National Forest lands are truly a gift to be treasured, and

we thank you their stewards for helping make them available for all to enjoy.


